
The Public Justice Food Project fights for the rights of meatpacking and farm
workers by filing lawsuits against companies that violate workers’ rights. 

Workplace safety

protections regarding

COVID-19

"Points" attendance

policies

We have filed 

lawsuits fighting 

for better safety 
protections at meatpacking
plants against COVID-19,

such as increased personal

protective equipment (“PPE”)

and social distancing.

Many employers do not give

workers enough breaks to
use the bathroom, which

can cause harm to workers’

health. We can sue

companies to change these

policies for workers who

have special bathroom

needs, including women, 
older workers, and
workers with 
disabilities.

Many companies use a

disciplinary “points” system
that punishes workers for
missing work, even if they
are sick. In some states, these

policies are illegal and we can

sue to stop them.

Bathroom Breaks

Paid sick leave

Many states require
companies to provide
workers with paid sick leave.

In these states, we can sue

companies who fail to provide

their workers with the paid sick
 leave they are

owed.

If you believe you may have a workers’ rights case we should know about,
please contact our legal team: foodproject@publicjustice.net


